
Mike Garvey  

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 5:53 PM 

To: Briana Urquhart <burquhart@cityofmesquite.com> 

Subject: [External] Re: Upcoming Termination Hearing 

  

Briana,  

Just wanted to let you know that I have moved to Rockwall and don’t know if that makes me ineligible 

for the board. If not, I believe Brandy is more than capable of replacing me. She is sharp. Just let me 

know. Thanks 

Mike Garvey 
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